
Friends in Common 
 

 

 

Our school community group, Friends in Common, wanted to keep you up to date 

with everything they have been up to and the events coming up.  

_______________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Halloween Film Night 

On Thursday 20th October, 180+ children 

enjoyed our Halloween Film Night. It was a 

great evening that helped to raise £310 for 

FIC funds.  

A big thanks to Kim W and B&M Normanton for 

helping us source the popcorn. 

 

Halloween Disco 

Over 170 children had a spooktacular evening at our Halloween disco on Tuesday 

1st November. The costumes were wonderful, the dancing even better and 

everyone had fantastic time. The disco helped to raise over £300 for FIC funds. 

Prizes were given to the three ‘Best Dressed’ at both discos – huge 

congratulations to our winners;  
 

Disco 1 – Harrison, Lyla and Robyn-Beau 

Disco 2 – Liam, Leo and Isabelle.  

Extra special prize goes to Keisha for her show-

stopping costume! 

 

 

Friday 4th November 2022 



A big thanks to Sharon S for being our DJ 

extraordinaire and to Tori from Occasions by 

Tori for the spectacular balloon display she 

donated – make sure to give her a like on her 

page. 

 

 

 

A massive thank you! 

You may have noticed that some 

developments have been made around 

the wildlife area. Miss Bonner, Mrs 

Garside and the after-school 

Environment club have been busily 

planning how to make better use of 

the outdoor space. Although they 

could carry out little jobs, they 

needed someone to help them with 

the bigger plans.  

Enter VA Gardening and Landscaping 

Solutions, aka Michael Vaux and his 

team. During the October half term 

holidays, they kindly donated their time, resources and effort to create this 

wonderful growing area. We will be forever grateful for their generosity and 

would love if you could give them a like on their page. 

 

We hope to see lots of you at future events. If you would like to get involved 

with Friends in Common, please email Miss Bonner at 

NCPAfriends@watertonacademytrust.org 😊  
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Future Events 

More information to follow 😊 

 

 

 


